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Since	the	last	reporting	period,	I	have	found	the	position	of	Vice	President	to	be	very	fulfilling.	

I	have	been	keeping	in	contact	with	our	Regional	Directors	and	Committees	and	assisting	them	
when	needed.	

Part	of	my	duties	per	the	AVVA	Policy	and	Procedure	is	that	the	VP	monitors	all	committees	and	
taskforces.	I	find	this	interesting	as	we	have	a	lot	of	business	taking	place	and	I	am	able	to	keep	
up	with	all	the	proposed	changes	by	the	committees.	Discussion	takes	place	and	I	see	that	our	
committees	take	their	position	seriously	and	work	for	the	better	of	AVVA.	

I	thank	all	the	committees	for	their	work	and	hope	to	see	them	continue	to	go	forward.	

The	AVVA	President,	Sharon	Hobbs,	has	called	on	me	to	help	with	 tasks	and	 I	appreciate	her	
confidence	in	me.	

I	was	fortunate	to	be	able	to	help	Region	1	obtain	3	elected	Chapter	Representatives.	All	3	are	
involved	in	every	aspect	as	a	Chapter	Representative	and	enjoying	their	positions.	I	think	we	will	
see	more	positive	results	in	Region	1.	

After	AVVA	partnered	with	the	Military	Veteran	Caregivers	Network	(MVCN),	I	joined	the	group	
and	have	future	plans	to	be	a	part	of	their	training.	The	information	on	their	web	site	is	valuable	
and	 is	 needed	 by	 all	 that	 have	 either	 been	 a	 caregiver,	 is	 a	 caregiver	 or	 will	 be	 a	 caregiver	
someday.	It	all	applies	to	everyday	living.	

April,	2017	is	the	last	reporting	period	before	the	2017	Convention.	AVVA	has	a	lot	of	tasks	to	
complete	before	this	convention.	I	know	they	will	be	accomplished	with	no	problem	as	always.	

	

	

	


